
Submitter: Timothy Storey 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB543 

I support removal of polystyrene foam containers in food vendor sales because these 

types of containers are difficult to recycle and don't break down in the environment. 

I'd also like to see included that the containers used must either be reusable or 

biodegradable. 


